5. Meanwhile a note from Commissioner-cum-Secretary to LG
dated 05.09.2008 has also been received stating that the Great
Andamanese Ladies have submitted their grievance to Hon’ble
Lt. Governor, during the public audience on 05/09/08. They
have requested not to transfer them from Headquarters and the
Hon’ble Lt. Governor has desired to consider their cases.

6. Therefore, it is requested that the policy may be reviewed
by the Administration and the decision taken communicated to
this office at the earliest. Till the time a final decision is taken,
the system of temporary posting of these Great Andamanese
lady staff of Police department to Strait Island on rotation basis
only will be continued.

Yours faithfully,

oI5

(Sandeep Goel)

Dy. Inspector General of Police (Int.)
For Director General of Police
Andaman & Nicobar Islands



